
 

 

York child and adolescent community mental health services 

(CAMHS) contact details 

The York community CAMHS, single point of access and CAMHS eating disorders 

teams have now moved from Lime Trees on Shipton Road in York to Orca House, 

on the Link Business Park in Osbaldwick, just outside of York City Centre (YO10 

3JB). 

The move provides the service with increased and much improved, high quality 

clinical, office and meeting space. 

The telephone number and email address for the team has changed to tel: 01904 

420950 and email: tewv.orcahouse@nhs.net.  

This email address is for general enquiries and queries regarding open cases. For 

new referrals to York CAMHS services please email 

tewv.camhsspayorkselby@.nhs.net 
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